

Aspire | Commit | Succeed

Upper-school site: Stanley Avenue
Wembley Middlesex HA0 4JE
Lower-school site: Ealing Road
Wembley Middlesex HA0 4PW

Telephone: 020 8902 2038

E-mail: office@alperton.brent.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr Christopher Dixon (MEd, BSc, BMus)

www.alperton.brent.sch.uk

12 September 2025

Year 11 Parent Information Evening

Dear Parent/Carer,

We are delighted to invite you to the Year 11 Parents information evening on Thursday 18 September.

At this event you will receive important information about:

- The year ahead and how, together, we can make a significant difference to your child's GCSE grades
- The expectations in English, maths and science and how you can support your child
- Online revision tools which are proven to improve grades
- Research based advice and guidance about young people's health and wellbeing and the difference small changes can make to GCSE grades
- Teenage brains and evidence based strategies for memory, recall and revision

The sessions promise to be highly engaging and informative, with plenty of opportunities to ask questions.

Date: Thursday 18 September

Time: 4:30pm - 7:00pm

4:30pm-6:00pm: Sessions with Maths, English and Science with talks including 'The Power of Online Learning', 'The Teenage Brain and Strategies for Revision' and 'The Power of Health and Wellbeing.' Opportunities for questions will be available at all sessions.

6:00pm: Presentation from our Headteacher and year team

7:00pm: Event ends **Venue:** Stanley Avenue

Your attendance and ongoing support is vital to ensure your child's educational success at Alperton Community School and we would ask that all families make an effort to ensure that at least one parent or family member is able to attend. Please note, to ensure group sizes are small and all parents have the opportunity to ask questions, this event is exclusively for parents and carers, without students.

We look forward to meeting you as we embark on these unique, final nine months, and together we support your child to achieve the best possible outcomes for a happy, healthy and successful future.

Kind regards,

M. Fretwell

Ms N Fretwell Head of Year 11







